
 
 
 
 

Call our office to
book an

appointment with
Dr. Puvitharan! 

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to our newest physician,
Dr. Puvitharan!

               Dr. Denisha Puvitharan (she/her) completed her medical 
               education at Queen's University in Kingston, Ontario. 
               She then finished her residency training through 
               McMaster University in Brampton, Ontario. She spent the 
               last year of her residency here, at Queen Square 
               Doctors, where she had the opportunity to work with  
               many of our patients and staff. She is excited to provide 
               care to patients across the age spectrum with an
additional special interest in mental health. She is currently
accepting new patients and is looking forward to becoming a
permanent part of the Queen Square team.
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Hello to all of our patients! 
We hope you are all doing well. While the provincial mask mandates
have expired in most settings, we will continue to request that all of our
patients wear a mask when entering and also, while remaining in our
office. 
We want to ensure a safe environment for our patients and their families,
especially those that are most vulnerable. 
With the Summer Season here, we hope you find time to rest and 
enjoy the warm weather with your loved ones.  

EFFECTIVE AUGUST 1ST, 2022

Prior to submitting any paperwork to
our office, please ensure that you have
completed your portion.  The physicians
are no longer filling out paperwork
without the necessary information on it
such as, patient name, date of birth,
and signed and dated consent. 

An annual increase for non-insured
services will become effective August 1st,
2022. Please see our website for further
details. 



Main Office Patient Accounts Office
Telephone: 905-455-1331
                      905-455-1455
Email: info@queensquaredoctors.ca
Hours: Monday - Thursday
                8AM-8PM
             Friday  
                8AM-5PM
             Saturday and Sunday
             9AM-12PM
*please note: We are inundated with 
  phone calls on Monday mornings. 
  We kindly ask that you refrain from
  calling for an appointment on    
  Mondays during this particular time  
  of day.

Telephone: 905-455-5464

Email:patient.accounts@QSDocs.ca
Hours: Monday - Friday
             8AM-4PM

              
    

 
CHANGE OF ASSESSMENT CENTRE LOCATION

 
The Queen Square FHT’s Clinical Assessment Centre will no longer be
operating out of Snelgrove Community Centre. The new location of our
Cold and Flu Assessment Centre is:

 
Vodden Medical Arts Centre
36 Vodden St East – Suite 305 

(Queen Square Community Care)
Please go the FHT website to book your appointment.

www.queensquarefht.ca 

Cold and Flu Clinic

wISHING you all A HEALTHY
AND SAFE SUMMER!


